
 

We are looking for nominees for the 2015/16  
Golden Acorn Award for North Lake PTSA 

 

 

 

North Lake PTSA gives Golden Acorn Awards to those who have shown dedication to children and 
youth in our community through their volunteer work. This is an excellent way to honor those North 
Lake volunteers who always go the extra mile! Recipients will receive a gold acorn pin, a special 
certificate, and North Lake PTSA will contribute $70.00 in the person’s name to the Washington 
State PTA Financial Grant Foundation. From these contributions, the foundation is able to provide 
approximately $65,000 in scholarships to freshman students entering post-secondary education. 
 

The North Lake PTSA Board invites you to make recommendations of volunteers you think should 
be recognized for their continued and dedicated service.  Final recipients will be chosen based on 
the nominations submitted. 
 

If a person isn’t nominated, they cannot be selected! 

(Don’t assume someone else will nominate the person you think deserves recognition!) 
 

Provide a brief description of the activities of the person you are recommending and please provide 
us with your name and phone number/email so we can contact you if we have any questions. 
 

Please fill out this form and return it to school  
OR email your nomination to northlakeptsa@gmail.com, 

ATTN: PTSA by APRIL 30th 
 

 
Thank you! ~The NLMS PTSA Board 

 

 
 

I recommend that ___________________________ be considered for a Golden Acorn Award. 
 

My recommendation is based on the following contributions of this person: 
 
     PTA Service --  
 
 
 
 
     Service to School Community -- 
 
 
 
 
     Community Wide Service -- 
 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________  
 
Phone/Email: _______________________________________  


